
From the Heart of the Haven Family; 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 

Look and See that the Lord is Good!   What an amazing year 2024 has been!   God’s faithfulness was  

undeniable as he worked through each of you to accomplish His plans for the Haven on the Hill  

Children’s Home.     Thank You for your faithful prayers and giving.   

   Here are some highlights of 2024! 

       Mission House Complete! 

     Mission Teams are being hosted! Thank you 

for helping hundreds hear about the love of 

Jesus and His plan for their salvation . 

Our newest member of the 

Haven Family— 

Charles Gakwa  arrived on 

8-05-2024  age 11       

     7 High School Graduates!!  Let’s keep them in our prayers and see where God takes them :)  

 

May the Blessing of the Lord our God be upon you and your homes    

 this Christmas Season and all though the New Year! 

                                                           Happy and Blessed 2025! 
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